
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

         May 26, 2017 

  

    

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your recent FOIL request for “Certificates of approval issued by the Director of the Budget filed 

with the Comptroller, Senate Finance Committee Chair, & Assembly Ways and Means 

Committee Chair” was received on May 19, 2017. 

 
We are conducting a search for records that respond to your request. After the records you described are 

identified, we will be better able to determine if additional time is needed to review the records to 

establish whether they are available pursuant to FOIL, and if they are, to reproduce the records and 

calculate the attendant costs. 

 

We will provide you with a status update on or before September 22, 2017, if we have not completed our 

response by then. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

         Sincerely, 

         Robin L. Marilla 
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